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The Town of Inuvik Public Works Department would like to remind 
all residents that we placed new blue bins along the majority of the 
streets throughout the Town. If there is a new blue bin within close 
proximity to your residence, please use the new blue bin, as we are 
no longer picking up garbage from the small residential bins, with 
the exception of elders who are unable to use the new bins. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

If you would like your small residential bin removed and disposed of 
at the landfill, please contact the number below. We thank you for 
your understanding and we apologize for any inconvenience. 
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